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ARC Changes: 
 

The Architectural Review Committee proposed changes to the ARC Guidelines, which the Board of 

Directors adopted at the June board meeting. Approved applications must be obtained from both the ARC 

and Rankin County Community Development Department for the addition of a swimming pool or storage 

building. This language was added to provide clarity, and was necessary due to the implementation of the 

county's new ordinances that were adopted in 2013. The approved application from Rankin County must 

accompany the ARC application. The ARC also provided guidelines regarding the installation of flags and 

flag poles. The changes may be read in full at http://hiddenhillsowners.org/files/up534363.pdf 

 

 

 

Congratulations Wally and Randi Belokon 

421 Glendale Place 

July Yard of the Month 
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The Clubhouse will be closed Friday, July 3 in observance of Independence Day. 

We wish you all a very happy and safe holiday. 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

Covenant Corner 

  
Garbage cans – cans should only be placed at the street immediately before Waste Management 

runs. In most cases, the night before is appropriate, and cans should be removed soon after 

garbage has been picked up. For most, that means when you come home in the afternoon. Trash 

cans should not be left at the street for days on end. At all other times, garbage cans should be 

shielded from view, either by placing in your garage or behind a screened enclosure. 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website at  hiddenhillsowners.org. 
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2015 Board of Directors  

 
Association President:   Homer Burns  ehburns3@bellsouth.net 

Association Vice President:  Michael Ausborn mausborn@gmail.com 

Association Treasurer:   Bob Williams  williams_bob@bellsouth.net 

Association Secretary:   Dylan Talbot   mdylantalbot@gmail.com 

 

Members at Large: 

  

Welcome Committee:  Mort Floch   mortnest519@gmail.com 

ARC Committee:  Rod Nagel   wixom4@gmail.com  

Member at Large  Bill Shearer   billshearer1908@gmail.com 

Member at Large  Allen East   aeast1@entergy.com 

Member at Large  Ronnie Johnson  rjohnson@lithicit.com   

      
 

 

Association Manager:  Pat Starnes   Email: hiddenhillsinfo@gmail.com 

Office Phone Number: 769-524-7358 Office Hours: M-F, 9:00 – 1:00 

 

 

Emergency Contacts: 

 
Rankin County Sheriff or Fire   911 

Non-emergency Sheriff Dispatch  601-825-1480 

Rankin County Board of Supervisors  601-825-1475 

Rankin County Animal Control   601-824-2024 

 

PLEASE OBEY ALL POSTED STOP SIGNS AND SPEED LIMIT 

SIGNS. THE LIFE YOU SAVE COULD BE YOUR OWN. 

 

 

Mailbox Repair/Replacement:  

Call Copper Sculptures - 601-992-9955 or Custom Creations - 601-936-7779 

 

Street Light Outage? Contact Entergy via their website:  Entergy (report street light outage) 
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